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Friday 7th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you know, we have been working to review and improve our curriculum experience for our pupils. We now have 
some exciting news to share! 
 
From Monday 10th February, our school library will be open to the children on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
morning from 8.30am and after school until 3.30pm. Children from any class in school can take this opportunity to 
visit our library and change their book.  
 
An adult from school will be there to offer support and guidance in selecting an appropriate book to read however, 
parents are welcome to come in and help too. We of course do not have room for everybody at once so if you do want 
to come in with your child, we ask that you come in via the front door and collect one of our library passes. 
 
We hope that by opening the library both before and after school, it will give children the opportunity to change their 
book more often and enjoy our library space.  We have bought hundreds of new books recently and we would love 
you to enjoy them together at home.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 
Miss L Clapham 
Head of School 
 


